
Nov 23, 2011

Suur-Patarei 21B–2
10415, Tallinn, Estonia
info@visiblesolutions.eu
Tel. +372 555 82750

Dear Mr.

Jerry Saltz,
‘Adam Smith’s Pet Invisible Hand in a Cage’ sends you regards.

We have the pleasure to inform you that our artwork-enterprise 
Visible Solutions LLC has selected you to be our client. You belong  
to the forty nine chosen ones around the world, who have the 
opportunity to acquire our work of art.
 
We would like to offer you, Mr. Jerry Saltz the opportunity to acquire 
our service (In)Dependence. Therefore, we would like to propose you 
the following artwork-transaction:

In exchange for using the service (In)Dependence we would like you 
to add the page of Visible Solutions LLC to Wikipedia and update it 
also in the future. While the agreement is in effect you will have the 
right to use the service (In)Dependence once a year with  
a companion.

If you are interested in our offer or wish to make your own proposal, 
please contact us.

More information at jerrysaltz.visiblesolutions.eu

Sincerely,

Visible Solutions LLC




